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SafeArrival Reminder to Parents 

Phone Call 
This is a reminder that your child's school will be using the SafeArrival absence reporting system 
starting Wednesday, April 19th, 2023 
 
Please use the toll-free number, the website, or the SchoolMessenger mobile app to report your child’s 
absence in advance. The toll free number is:  1-833-698-6567  
 
Detailed information was sent home with your child regarding this process. Please contact the school 
for an additional copy of this information. If you have children attending schools that are not yet using 
SafeArrival, please continue to follow their current attendance reporting process. Thank you. 

 


